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To: All League Secretaries of SJUSBCBA
We have invited all league secretaries to the Kickoff meeting on August 6th, 2015 starting at 6pm. The event is being held at Wedgwood Country Club in Turnersville.  If a secretary cannot attend, please send another league officer to the event. If interested in bringing a guest, the cost is $30 paid to South Jersey USBC BA.  We are taking RSVP up to 8/5/2015.  
Please contact George Chamberlain at klambar@verizon.net or call him at 609-877-8721. 

 
